
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Lloyd Watford. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, July 18, 2022 2:32 PM 
'Lloyd Watford ' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: Sunny Hills 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04800-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220066, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Lloyd Watford <howal_w@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 2:10 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Sunny Hills 

I would like to clarify that I understand the water is only chlorinated. However I am not able to drink it 
without it being filtered because it causes digestive distress. Additionally I have gotten water out of 
the faucet and many times it has been brown. I am not the only one with this issue. 
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